Central Intelligence Agency
Gy

Washington, D.C. 20505

4 October 2022

John H. Clarke

1629 K Street, NW

Suite 300

Washington, DC 20006
John@JohnHClarkeLaw.com

Reference: F-2022-01982
Dear Requester:

On 8 September 2022, the Office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received your 1
September 2022 correspondence submitted on behalf of Robert Moore, Jana Orear, Chistianne
O’Malley, Michael Driggs, and Mark Sauter seeking, under the Freedom of Information Act, all
records relating to Harry Cecil Moore, U.S. Air Force Captain, POW/MIA 6/1/1951.

This letter serves to acknowledge that CIA received your request, and to further let you know
that this office assigned your request the reference number provided above. Citing this number
in future correspondence will allow us to more efficiently locate your case information.

In the event that we have questions or require additional information or clarification from you to
proceed with processing your request, a representative will contact you. Unless you object, this
office will search for CIA-originated records only up to and including the date that the Agency
begins its search.

To check the status of your request, please visit: https://www.cia.gov/readingroom/request/status

Sincerely,

otk Py

Anthony J. Capitos
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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